
VOTE FOR LEON

The VOTE for Wirral’s next United Kingdom Youth Parliament Representative is now
open. The ballot closes 28th February 2022

We have some exciting news to share. Leon in year 10 has made the shortlist to
become a Youth Parliament Representative. He has worked very hard on his
application, with his focus being on tackling Childhood Poverty.

He is focused and motivated to represent other young people and we think he would
make a great youth representative.

Please use the link to vote for him and select 'poverty' as your focus.

Good luck Leon, you should be very proud right now!

Use the link below to vote now.

www.zillowirral.co.uk

http://www.zillowirral.co.uk/

